
 
Mr A Ballantine, Dr.D.Hewick, 
Planning Officer 17 Davidson Street, 
City Development Dept., Broughty Ferry, 
Dundee City Council, Dundee, DD5 3AT. 
Dundee House, Floor 6, 01382 774288 
N Lindsay St., Dundee, 
DD1 1LS 31  March, 2014 
 

  
Dear Mr Ballantine, 
 
14/00186/FULL | New dormer and roof windows to upper apartment | Rear/1/2 

14 Church Street Broughty Ferry Dundee DD5 1EZ 
 

This is a resubmitted application following recommendations by the case officer and the 
conservation officer. 
 
The large dormer has now been put on the opposite (less visible) roof slope while the 
single large rooflight has been exchanged for two smaller ones on the (more visible) east 
facing roof slope. 
 
This may be acceptable if the dormer‘s size is considered acceptable in its new location. 
 
The proposed rooflights should be of an accepted conservation area type design, and the 
windows of the dormer should be of the sash and case variety. 
 
This is a letter of representation. 
 
  Yours sincerely, 
 
D.S. Hewick  [Planning Secretary, Broughty Ferry Community Council] 
 


